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Notice board: 
Show and Tell change:  

Next week we will be asking the children to share some of their Christmas traditions. We welcome parents to 

send in photographs of their Christmas trees so the children can share them during show and tell on Tuesday.  
 

 

 

Christmas Nativity 

Just a reminder that our nativity shows next week will be on Thursday and Friday at 2pm for those who have 

tickets for these dates. 

Panto: 

The children all enjoyed the panto and we excited to join in with some of the festive cheer! 

 

P.E Kits 

P/E kits will be send home next Friday and we ask that they are returned after the Christmas break. 

 

Useful Websites: 

www.purplemash.com  (Login details are in the back of reading diaries) 

https://numbots.com (Login details are in the back of reading diaries) 

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/ordering-and-sequencing/coconut-ordering (Ordering numbers plus various other 

games) 

 

 Maths 
Next week in maths, the children will continue to 

explore 3d shapes and how we can describe the 

different shape properties. They will also be 

thinking about how we can sort shapes and how 

the 2d faces combine to make a 3d shape.   

 

English/Topic 

 
The children will continue with their RWI sessions. 
 

In Topic the children will be making their moon buggies as well 

as taking part in a variety of Christmas craft activities.  

 
 

Home Learning 
Talk Task:  

Can you talk to your child about something that they have really enjoyed about our ‘Moon Zoom’ topic. We will be discussing 

these next week and sharing new things we have learnt this half term and finding the answers to anything we would still like to 

find out. 

Maths Task:   

Can you help your child to find equivalent ways to make the same number. They can use the diagram below to help them balance 

the scales.  

We have also used 2 games during maths this week and the lnks to these games can be found below. 

 
Reading Task:  Please ensure you read with your child every night and record this in their reading record. 

Here are the links for special friends ‘air’ and ‘ay’ 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/t2maanDm/Dz6UYPvo 
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